
     

 

 
 

 
 

 

Memo  

Date August 19, 2019  
 

 

To AMHS-KFLA Partners 
 

 

From Karen Berti, Supervisor 
 

 

Subject Transformation Update #8           

 

 

In follow-up to the previous partner memo, transformation efforts over the past month 

have focused on staff recruitment and engagement on our future state design and 

preparing for the opening of our 35 Lyons Street building.    

 

In support of establishing the form that will best serve the function of the Agency now and 

into the future, changes to the corporate structure have been made to incorporate three 

Associate Director (AD) roles. We have successfully hired into these positions and I am 

pleased to share that the Agency welcomed Alison Young, Josh Goodbaum and Michael 

Whiteman to our Leadership Team earlier this month. 

 

I look forward to seeing partners on August 28th at the Ribbon Cutting Event for 35 Lyons 
St. as we recognize the contributions of many in this achievement. This celebration will 

begin at 1:00 p.m. with speeches, followed by a formal ribbon cutting and viewing of key 
features of the building.  

 
If you are planning to join us, please R.S.V.P. through this link (or the image below) by 
August 23rd. A formal agenda will be sent to confirmed attendees with more details. 

 

 

 
 

 

https://amhskfla.typeform.com/to/JpXVkw
https://amhskfla.typeform.com/to/JpXVkw

